VILLAGE OF CIMARRON


[bookmark: _GoBack]NOTICE OF A PUBLIC WORK SESSION

The Municipality of Cimarron, New Mexico, wishes to inform all interested parties that a public work session will be held:

Date 			Time 			Location 			Address
December 12, 2018       5:00-6:00pm                          Village Hall                    356 E. 9th Street Cimarron, NM

In accordance with Section 10-15-1, NMSA 1978 notice is hereby given that the Governing Body of the Village of Cimarron, New Mexico will hold a Public Work session with a possible Quorum.

The purpose of this public work session will be to discuss the Proposed Water Conservation Ordinance. 

This notice is for the Public Participation of a Public Work Session at the Village of Cimarron Village Hall, 356 E. 9th Street, Cimarron, New Mexico

With sufficient notice, a translator will be provided for non-English speaking residents.

Those unable to attend the public work session may send written comments to:


Posted December 8, 2018

Shawn Jeffrey, Clerk Administrator
PO Box 654
Cimarron, NM 87714





_____________________________________
Shawn Jeffrey, Clerk Administrator
Village of Cimarron
